
  

  

 

  

                            Moulton Primary School Newsletter 

          Friday 28th March 2024 

 
Dear parents, carers and children,  
 
As we approach the Easter holiday, I wanted to take a moment to extend my warmest wishes to each and every 
one of you. This is a time of renewal, hope, and new beginnings, and I hope that you find joy and happiness in 
celebrating this special occasion with your loved ones. 
 
This term, there have been some wonderful achievements and events that have taken place in school and we 
are already looking forward to the excitement of the summer term - with sports days, residentials, trips and 
performances ahead of us.  
 
Thank you to all of our children for their hard work and dedication this term, and to you, our parents and carers, 
for your continued support.  
 

Happy Easter  
 
Miss Jones 
 

 

The School News 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

On Friday the 19th of April, the school will be having a “Big Wear It Yellow Day” to show support for our local air 

ambulance service.  They bring the Emergency Department to patients who have suffered a life threatening or 

life changing trauma or medical emergency; providing advanced critical care to save lives.  

The air ambulance service receives no funding from the government or 

National Lottery for their daily missions and they rely entirely on 

donations to raise the £2,300 they need for each rescue mission. 

Moulton Primary School would like to help support this vital charity in 

their work and raise as much money as we can.  So on Friday 19th of April 

we will ask all the children and staff to wear something yellow to show support for this amazing charity and the 

work they do.  We would like you to make a voluntary contribution of 50p or more via 

parentmail/payments/shop. 



  

  

 

  

On the “Big Wear It Yellow Day” representatives from our local air ambulance including their mascot Blade will 

be coming to our school to present an assembly to all of the children.  They will talk about all the amazing work 

they do and how we can support them.  

So add the date of the “Big Wear It Yellow Day” into your diary.  Remember to come to school dressed in MUFTI, 

wearing as much yellow as you can find and don’t forget to donate to this fantastic cause. 

Regards 

Mr. S Brazier  

 

The Classroom News 

 

Year 1 at Woburn Safari 

In their science lessons, Year 1 have been 

learning all about different types of animals and 

on Wednesday they went to Woburn Safari Park 

to see some carnivores, herbivores and 

omnivores in the flesh.  During the coach tour 

through the park, the children loved getting up 

close to see these wonderful animals.  As we 

drove around they saw a pride of lions feeding 

and gnawing on bones, a tiger prowling 

alongside the coach, barbary macaques jumping 

onto the roofs of the coach, black bears climbing 

the trees and many more fantastic animals.  

Unfortunately, the afternoon saw the skies open, the rain started falling and the 

animals took shelter indoors.  However, this did not dampen the children’s 

enthusiasm as they got involved in their meerkat session as they were taught 

about the lives of these interesting creatures, even taking on the role of a 

meerkat.   

The children were very respectful to both the animals and humans they met, 

representing Moulton Primary School brilliantly.  A big thank you to all of the 

parents who took time out of their day to come and support the children. Well-

done everyone!  

 

 

 



  

  

 

  

Year 4 

Year 4 were very surprised on Monday to discover that there 

had been some colossal monsters invading our playground 

over the weekend! Luckily, the children were able to spring 

into action and design their own monster catching machines. 

By using their fantastic writing skills, the children were able to 

produce a detailed, exciting explanation text to inform others 

of how their newly invented contraption works and how 

exactly it would capture the unwanted beasts! 

The Sports News 

Hockey Festival 

 After school on Monday, 8 Moulton teams competed in a hockey festival at 

Moulton College.  It had been the first time this year that the children had 

played any competitive hockey and for some, it was their first time.  Our 

teams were enthusiastic and after each game you could see them grow 

confidence and their skills improving.  It was fantastic to see them enjoying 

and playing lots of hockey.  

Well done to all the players for their fantastic performances and the 

respect they showed to all the other teams.  

 

 



  

  

 

  

 

Dates in the Diary 

DATE YEAR GROUP EVENT TIME 

19th April Whole school 

Wear It Yellow Day - Air 

Ambulance   

23rd April KS2 Selected children Cross Country  

24th April EYFS West Lodge Farm Normal School Day hours 

25th April Whole school Maths Morning 

On arrival to school - 

9.30am 

29th April Year 3 Roman Workshop Normal School Hours 

30th April Year 3 Roman Workshop Normal School Hours 

30th April Year 5 Botanical Gardens School Trip 8.45am - 4.15pm 

13th May Year 6 SATS  

14th May Year 6 SATS  

15th May Year 6 SATS  

15th May - 17th 

May Year 4 Frontier Centre - Residential TBC 

16th May Year 6 SATS  

20th May 

Year 4 - 6 Singing 

Hero’s The Big Sing - Royal and Derngate TBC 

3rd June - 7th June Year 6 Residential TBC 

10th June Whole school Maths Morning 

On arrival to school - 

9.30am 

11th June Year 2 School Trip - Brixworth Country Park Normal School Day hours 

23d June Year 4 Strictly Juniors Strictly Juniors 2:00 PM 

23d June Year 6 Strictly Juniors Strictly Juniors 6:00 PM 

27th June Year 2 Story time 2.45pm 

16th July Year 6 Leavers Production 2pm & 6pm 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Production 6:00 PM 

17th July 

Year Reception - Year 

5 Summer Fun 3pm - 5pm 

18th July Year 6 Leavers Party 5 - 7pm 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 


